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From THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR DOMINION AFFAIRS S
Uents

To THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS, CANADA

audesy LONDON,

CIPHER
No. 87. No. 87.8ecret. We are most grateful for your telegrams

No. 84 and No. 86 of September J30th regarding proposals for
despateh of technical units from Canada. These proposals are

October 7, 1939.

receiving urgent oonsid.ant.leg,,"«” requested, the Army Counecil
hope to be able to commmnicate their views very shertly.
In the megntime suggestion has been made that His
Majesty's Government in Cangda might be prepared to provide
(1) Zapssizrsempantes and
(2) Certain special transpertation nnitl.
Any sssistigicoe whish the Canadisn Government may be in
a position to afford in thess respescts wuld be of ths greatest

-~

value. 5

As regards (1) it hag hesn suggested that, as in the
last war, Canada would be the best sourcs for prevision of such
companies. Forestiry companies will shortly be required for work
in France in forests taken over by British Expeditionary Force, and,
if the Canadian Govermment should be prepared to fall in with this
suggestion, we should be glad to mipply detailed infermation as
to the number of companies required and spproximate dates at iueh

| they would be needed. It is hoped Qanadian Government would be ‘
able to arrange for such companies to be completely fitted out
with modern equipment in'Canada. |

As vegards (2) we should be grateful for assistamce in
numbering of following units:-

W.E.4/1931/15/1-A Headquarters Railway Construetion and

W.B.4/1931/13/2-A Railway Survey Company, Royal nngin-ou"
W.E.4/1951/16/1-A Railway Construction Company, Royal | {

Maintenance group, Royal Engineers.

Engineers.
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W L.M. King Papers, Memoranda and Notes, 1940-1950,
MG 26 J 4, Volume 396, pages C278444-C279232

PUBLIC ARCHIVES
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA




